Paratransit NEWSLETTER



New Sunday Service, Coming Soon

Great news! Beginning March 19, 2017, WTA will begin offering Sunday service to the communities of Lynden, Ferndale, Sudden Valley, Gooseberry Point, Deming and Kendall.

On weekdays, service to each of these communities will also run a little later into the evening.

To learn more, give us a call at 733-1144.

Tips for Traveling in Winter Weather

We'll do our best to provide you with service, even during winter weather. If we're not able to complete your trip safely, we'll work with you to reschedule it.

Remember to dress in layers. It can be cold on the bus, especially when the lift or ramp is in use, and the door is open.

Parking lots can be a major challenge in the snow and ice. If you think you'll have difficulty getting safely to the bus, or the bus will have difficulty getting safely to you, please call us to reschedule your trip.

If you're headed to an appointment, please double check that your destination has not closed due to inclement weather.

You may have to wait longer for the bus when road conditions are bad. Please bring the supplies you'll need. We appreciate your patience!









Happy Holidays!

WTA's offices will be closed, and we will not provide bus service, on Christmas Day and New Year's Day.

Our offices will be open, and we'll be back to offering regular service, on December 26 and January 2.

We wish you a happy holiday season!

OLD AND ICY OUT?
When sidewalks and roads are icy, consider postponing any non-essential trips.

This will preserve capacity

for other riders' essential trips. It will also reduce the risk of slips and falls on icy sidewalks, or when getting on or off the bus.

Whatcom Transportation Authority 4111 Bakerview Spur Bellingham, WA 98226-9229